Dear Members
I am writing to you again as covid-19 has again brought further disruption to our lives and the ability to play the sports we love and to be able to meet with friends and enjoy what give us our release from the daily grind.
As you may be aware the government has put the whole of England in to lock down with effect from midnight Wednesday. This unfortunately means that with effect from that time the club will be totally closed. That means there will be no access to any part of the club all indoor and outdoor sports will be closed to everybody and the club gates will be locked.
The above will last until 2nd December 2020 at least but as new information comes out I will write to again closer to that date and hopefully the lock down has done what it is intended to do and I give you some good news for a change.
I would like to thank everybody for their understanding in what are tough times for us all, but assure you myself and the other directors are doing everything we can to reopen the club as soon as it is possible.
So, until my next update please follow the rules, stay safe and look after your families so we come out the other side of this fit and well. 
